Mail - Melissa Cordeiro - Outlook

5/27/22, 1:26 PM

Harbor Commission Advisory Committee

Bob Campanella <campanella.bob@gmail.com>

Fri 5/27/2022 10:40 AM
To: Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>

Hi Melissa,
I am currently a member of the Harbor Commission Advisory Committee, term expiring at the end of

August 2022.

Am advising that | will not be continuing my participation on this committee at the end of my term.

Thank you.

Bob Campanella
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